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Executive Director 
NHPUC 
21 South Fruit St, Suite 10 
Concord, NH 03301 

To Whom It Does Concern, 

In accordance with Agera Energy LLC's ("Agera") continuing obligation to update the 
Commission to changes in Agera's initial application, Agera is submitting updates to its' 
management. We would like to remove Wendy Smith as Manager of Customer Care and 
replace her with Paula Cronin. 

If you have any questions please feel free to contact me at (312) 316 2492. 

Sincerely, 

Jeremy Schupp CEO 


